
 

 
March 10, 2014 

 
To:  Academic Business Officers and PPS preparers (via SBADM-L) 
 
From:  Cindy Doherty, Director 
  Academic Personnel  
  
Re:  Lecturer and Supervisor of Teacher Education lump-sum payment 
 
In accordance with the contractual agreement between the University Council-American 
Federation of Teachers (UC-AFT) and the University of California, a one-time 3.5% lump-
sum payment, based on the employee’s actual base-pay earnings for the period from 
July 1, 2013 through December 31, 2013 (excluding Summer-Session earnings) will be 
issued to all eligible Lecturers and Supervisors of Teacher Education.   Lecturers and 
Supervisor of Teacher Educations with base-pay earnings during the period of July 1, 
2013 through December 31, 2013 are eligible for the lump-sum payment. 
  
The payment will be processed centrally and will be issued in the April 1, 2014 paycheck.   
  
Please direct questions to Karen Moreno at Karen.Moreno@ucsb.edu or x5429. 
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